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17 March 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Odd Shoes or Odd Socks Fund Raising Day – Friday 28 March 2025 
 
On Friday 28 March 2025, we are raising money for Dundee’s Feeling Strong charity 
(www.feelingstrong.co.uk) by encouraging all pupils and staff to wear odd shoes or odd socks for the day.  
This day is also a non-uniform day.  
 
S6 captains will visit classrooms on Friday morning with buckets to collect donations.  You will also be able to 
make a donation via ParentPay from Monday 24 March. Please support this fundraiser by donating only what 
you can afford.  
 
Our S6 Captains have said ‘Feeling Strong is a charity who work towards improving the lives of the young 
people of Dundee who struggle with mental health.  As a charity they are unique, offering young people skills 
development, allowing them to create friends for life and helping better their mental and social wellbeing.  
The experiences they provide can be life-changing for those who otherwise wouldn’t get these opportunities 
without their help’. 
 
Thanks in advance for your support and kind donation.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Mr. H McAninch  
Headteacher 
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